
Garlynn Woodsong <garlynn@gmail.com> 
 
Dear Legislators, 
 
I’m writing to voice our support for the Safe Waters Act of 2019. I believe it’s possible that anybody 
could potentially want to drink the fresh water from any stream, creek, river, or lake in our state, so I 
see this as applying statewide. It’s well past time that we re-focus on producing a sustainable economy 
that protects and enhances our health, rather than allowing international companies to rape our wild 
lands and send the profit beyond our borders with very little local benefit retained, if any. 
 
Don’t be timid. Be the change that we need to see. 
 
Thank you. 
 
~Garlynn Woodsong 
5267 NE 29th Ave 
Portland, OR 97211 
 


